RADIO STATION ec BAT 1400 on your dial

S STUDIOS IN THE RESNECK BUILDING
WILLIAM C. FOWLER
CENERAL MANAGER MARION, INDIANA 12-27"'5“’

Maurice W. Nittler
Box, 9’4
Geneva, Nebr,

Dear MR. NETTLER

Thanks a lot for the letter and the verification of the test program that was
transmitted by WBAT on the 18th of DEC. 1954,

We have had good responce from the members of NNRC and would like very much to put
on another test program in the future.

Again thanks for the letter. Hope you have a very happg New Year.

Sincerely,
el e
Bill Richards
WBAT

Marion, Ind.



